
Alaska  Airlines  Negotiations
Survey

February 14, 2017
Sisters and Brothers,

In preparing for the upcoming negotiations at Alaska Airlines,
we have developed a survey to get your input into what matters
most to you in a new CBA.  We will soon be asking for contract
proposals, so they too will help us focus on what is the high
priority issues of the membership.  Please click on the link
below to take the survey and encourage your co-workers to do
the same.  The more participation, the better focused we can
be in talks.

http://www.expertscan.autodata.com/default.aspx?webid=5FC4C851
-2C5D-4816-A0F6-7AC5088FA0A7

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your
stewards or General Chairs.

 

Fraternally,

Dave Supplee
PRESIDENT & DIRECTING
GENERAL CHAIR
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Please  Post  On  All  IAM  Bulletin
Boards
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